
Crossville Shooting Sports Park 

 Albert Frye Road 

Crossville, Tennessee 

Good morning Greg, 

 Here is a summary of the information that we spoke about yesterday, requesting temporary 
use a portion of City of Crossville owned property that is adjacent to the Crossville Shooting 
Sports Park. 

 The Crossville Shooting Sports Park currently has the opportunity to place a competitive 
application to host the 2021 Tennessee State Sporting Clay Championships. However in order to 
do so we need space to add an additional course to what we currently have in place in order to 
host this event. In order to do this we are requesting temporary use of a portion of the 
property that is outside the old Landfill cell as we would not be utilizing that area. We would 
have to place temporary, portable competition stands that would be located at edge of the 
existing road in multiple locations and will need to cut some trees in some areas in order to 
allow for target throwing machines to be placed for competition.  

 If Crossville Shooting Sports Park is successful in obtaining and bringing this competition to 
Crossville, these events typically bring around 250 competitors along with a large following of 
spectators to the community for several days. As you well know this will put a large number of 
those people at local hotels, restaurants, convenience stores and other local businesses while 
they are in town. The event typically occurs in September each year. 

 We would graciously appreciate your allowing the use of adjacent property in order to further 
our efforts to bring this event to Crossville. 

 Submitted on behalf of the Crossville Shooting Sports Board of Directors 

                                                                                                   Respectfully, 

 

                                                                                                Kenneth Carey - President  


